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WE HOPE ALL OUR SUPER DADS HAD A HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 

It was wonderful to see so many dads (and grandads) at our Father’s Day assembly. The choir sang three new songs — the                

youngest children sang It’s Father’s Day, the Lower Juniors sang Tell Your Dad He’s Great while the Upper Juniors sang A Day He 

Won’t Forget — and the heart-felt singing was certainly a joy to experience. The children had all made cards for their dads. Some 

had written lovely messages and it was clear the children knew exactly what their dads like best — them! 



PICNIC LUNCHTIMES IN THE PLAYGROUND 

Summer is here (I think)! And that means the children can enjoy their lunches in the playground rather than in the classroom. 

Here are some photos of the children tucking in. Children are encouraged to come to school with sun cream already applied. 

They can also wear hats. And on sunny days, the children will be encouraged to stay in the shade too. 



 

YEAR 6 IMPS TRIP 

The Year 6 children are off on another jaunt on Monday 8th July. This time they are visiting 
the John Radcliffe Hospital in Oxford to take part in the IMPS programme. IMPS stands for 
The Injury Minimization Programme for Schools. It teaches the children how they can take 
personal responsibility for their own safety. They will be taught emergency life skills such as 
CPR and learn what to do if they ever have to face an emergency situation where they            
might have to dial 999.                                                                                                                                           
Year 6 children should come to school dressed in their PE kit on the day. 

PARENTS  INVITED TO MEETING ABOUT KILVOUGH RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

Parents of children in the current Year 4 and 5 classes are invited to a meeting at school about 

the Kilvrough Residential Trip on Monday 1st July at 3.20pm. Mrs Cole and Miss Cleere will be 

on hand to give you a taste of what the children can expect on this once-in-a-lifetime trip, 

which will be run from Monday 21st to Friday 25th October. The meeting should only last a 

short time, around 20 minutes, but we will make sure we are available to answer any                    

questions. In the meantime, enjoy these photos that were taken on the last trip. 

The Upper Juniors (class of 2022) enjoy the view during an evening walk 

The children will get 

the chance to take 

part in a range of 

activities that might 

include caving,   

abseiling, canoeing, 

rock climbing and 

much more. 



Every week in our school newsletter, we will include a prayer and a Bible 

reading. These are taken from our new Jigsaw scheme of work for PSHE 

(Personal, Social, Health Education) and RE (Religious Education) and are 

shared with the children in class and at whole school assemblies.  

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Dear Lord 

Thank you for the work that is progressing in us, the changes that we 

can see and those that we can’t. Help us to accept and respect these 

changes. 

Amen 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEMES                      

FOR SUMMER 2024 

Changing Me: understand and              

respect the changes that they see 

in themselves. 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

Proverbs 3: 5-6 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding: in all your ways submit to him, and 

he will make your paths straight. 

Mrs Cole 

WORD OF THE 

WEEK 

Ideal 

Adjective 

The ideal person or thing 

is the best one possible 

for the situation. 



DIARY DATES 
JUNE 

Monday 24th June. Class and whole school photographs. 

Wednesday 26th June. ICC buddying session after school. 

 

JULY 

Monday 1st July. Kilvrough trip meeting in Miss Cleere’s classroom at 3.20pm. 

Wednesday 3rd July. ICC buddying session after school. 

Wednesday 3rd July. Summer Production dress rehearsal. 

Thursday 4th July. Summer Production starting at 6pm. 

Friday 5th July. Exposure Sports visit school—rounders for Years 3, 4 and 5. 

Sunday 7th July. FOLS end-of-year disco from 3pm-5pm at Jubilee Hall.  

Monday 8th July. Year 6 IMPS Trip. 

Tuesday 9th July. Moving-Up Day. Year 6 students visit ICC for a transition day. 

Wednesday 10th July. Year 6 students out for ICC transition day. 

Friday 12th July. Leaving assembly dedicated to Mrs Cole. 

Friday 12th July. Partnership rounders competition for Years 3, 4 and 5. 

Friday 19th July. Leavers Assembly. Term finishes at 1.30pm. 
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